


February 27, 2013

Dear Parents,

     We have been investigating the forces that make objects move in our Toys in Action science unit.  We are asking the children to design and construct a vehicle that moves by the forces we have discovered.  This vehicle should be constructed from recycled materials that you have around the house.  We are encouraging the use of recycled materials instead of store-bought materials (i.e. Legos, Knex, etc…).  We would like the students to be the main builders of this vehicle, and we encourage parents to enjoy observing their child design and build this vehicle.  We expect this project will need a sufficient amount of time to complete, therefore the due date will be on Monday, March 25.  Thank you for your support in our science program!

Scientifically yours,

Michelle Battaglia
Susan Tesoriero
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